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Ryan R. Adamczyk Ph.D., LCMHC 
Office: 704-208-4458 Ext: 4 

Fax: 866-309-6385 
E-mail: radamczyk@acounseling.net 

Qualifications 
 
I, Ryan Adamczyk received my Masters of Arts in Counseling Psychology from the 
Adler School of Professional Psychology on 04/19/2010. I have received a second Maters 
of Arts degree in Depth Psychology from Pacifica Graduate Institute on 12/04/2012. I 
have also earned my Doctorate of Philosophy in Depth Psychology with an emphasis in 
Jungian and Archetypal Studies at Pacifica Graduate Institute on 06/07/2018. As far as 
counseling practice is concerned, I received my Licensed Clinical Mental Health Counseling 
Associate (LCMHCA) credential #A9247 on 03/02/2012 and have my Licensed Clinical 
Mental Health Counseling (LCMHC) credential #9247 on 10/26/2017. I offer 6 years of experience 
working in the field of mental health counseling, consultations and assessments. 
 
Counseling Background 
 
The clientele that I serve range from children, adolescents and adults. I also have 
experiences in working with clients who are veterans and/or have disabilities. I practice 
from a Depth psychological theoretical orientation, which incorporates the religious 
and/or spiritual dimensions of the client’s life. It is my belief that in order for one to 
become whole he or she must be willing to explore all areas of their life. During the 
therapeutic encounter, I encourage the client to explore this area and discover whether or 
not psychological healing can be derived from the tradition in which they are affiliated. 
My depth psychological orientation compliments other theoretical orientations such as: 
Cognitive Behavioral Therapy. For example, the depth psychological orientation can take 
the problematic behavior that cognitive behavioral therapy identifies and explore deeper 
into the behavior to discover its unconscious origin. Once the client becomes aware of 
this unconscious origin they will be able to change their problematic behavior and 
experience long lasting psychological alleviation. Additionally, I am competent in the 
techniques of “I” statements, art therapeutic interventions and relaxation techniques such 
as: mandala drawings. 
 
Session Fees and Length of Services 
 
The length of each session are as follows: 45 minutes to 1 hour for outpatient therapy 
sessions and 1 hour and 30 minutes to 2 hours for clinical assessments. The fees 
associated with each service are: $100.00 for outpatient therapy and $150.00 for 
assessments. I accept insurances such as: Cardinal, Partners Medicaid and Blue Cross 
Blue Shield. Methods of payment that are accepted are: cash, check and credit card. 
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Use of Diagnosis 
 
Some health insurance companies will reimburse clients for counseling services and 
some will not. In addition, most will require that a diagnosis of a mental-health condition 
indicate that you have an “illness” before they will agree to reimburse you. Some 
conditions for which people seek counseling do not qualify for reimbursement. If a 
qualifying diagnosis is appropriate in your case, you will be informed of the diagnosis 
before that diagnosis is submitted to the health insurance company. Any diagnosis made 
will become part of your permanent insurance records. 
 
Confidentiality 
 
All of our communication becomes part of the clinical record, which is accessible to you 
upon request. I will keep confidential anything you say as part of our counseling 
relationship, with the following exceptions: (a) you direct me in writing to disclose 
information to someone else, (b) it is determined that you are a danger to yourself or 
others (including child or elder abuse, or (c) I am ordered by a court to disclose 
information. 
 
Although clients are encouraged to discuss any concerns with me, you may file a 
complaint against me with the organization below should you feel that I am in violation 
of any of these codes of ethics. I abide by the ACA Code of Ethics 
(http://www.counseling.org/Resources/aca-code-of-ethics.pdf). 
 
Complaint Procedure 
 
If you should have any concerns with any part of our therapeutic relationship, please do 
not hesitate to speak with me immediately. This will help to solidify the therapeutic 
relationship even more due to the honesty between us. If a problem arises that you feel 
cannot be directly resolved with my supervisor or me you may contact North Carolina 
Board of Licensed Professional Counselors (NCBLP) at Post Office Box 77819, 
Greensboro, North Carolina 27417 and at the number (336) 217-6007. 
 
While I cannot guarantee any specific results regarding your therapeutic goals, I can 
reassure you that my services will be rendered in a professional manner with accepted 
ethical standards. 
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Your signature below indicates that you have read the information in this document and 
agree to abide by its terms during our professional relationship. 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Client Name (Print) 
 
____________________________________________   _________________ 
Client Name (Signature)       Date 
 
 
If the consumer has a legal guardian: 
 
___________________________________________ 
Parent/ Legal Guardian (Print) 
 
___________________________________________   ________________ 
Parent/Legal Guardian (Signature)      Date 
 
 
 
 
 
Therapist Signature: 
 
 
__________________________________________   ________________  
Therapist Name and Credentials       Date 


